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Early Years Foundation Stage
Newsletter 17/12/2018




Dear Parents, 


It was lovely to see you all at the children’s performance of a Snowman at Sunset last week. The children thoroughly enjoyed performing for you and I am sure you are equally as proud of them as we were. 

The children are so excited about Christmas and this week we will continue creating our Christmas decorations and crafts. 

We will also watch a performance of Jack and Jill’s Rhyme Time on Wednesday and enjoy a range of party food for lunch. All the Nursery Children are invited to this and can wear their own clothes/party clothes on this day. There is a list in the nursery entrance of the different foods that are being provided.

A big thank you to our secret reader last week – Mrs Robson. 



Please continue to upload observations of your child onto Tapestry. Your contributions to your child’s learning journey are just as important and valuable as the ones that are included from school. Please contribute to your child’s profile as much as possible.


Have a fantastic Christmas! 

Thank you for all your support, 
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